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Tom Pritchard, Superintendent        

 

August 14, 2019 
 
 
Dear WJUSD Families, 
 
Welcome back!  I want to welcome you to the 2019-2020 school year!  Summer has come and gone and we 
must now move forward with an exciting and challenging school year.  We have been very busy throughout 
our campuses this summer preparing for the arrival of our students.  Everything is progressing smoothly as we 
plan for the first day of school on August 21, 2019. 
 
Serving as your Superintendent is a privilege, and I feel honored to work with an exceptional staff.  Our 
teachers and principals will work hard to help your children develop and learn, and they will dedicate their 
efforts to a successful year.   
 
As a District, we will continue many of our efforts to support the academic, social, and emotional aspects of 
our students.  Student achievement data will continue to guide our efforts to ensure we identify what works, 
and how we can continue to improve.  Our staff will continue to learn and lead so that our children have 
access to the best learning environment possible. 
 
Throughout the year, I encourage you to get involved at your school – ask your site principal about 
committees, site councils, or PTA opportunities.  Additionally, this year we have a new Community and Family 
Engagement Coordinator, Hugo Hernandez.  Keep an eye open for his name as he and his team will be working 
on opportunities to engage the community in our efforts. 
 
We want our students to be proud of their schools and succeed academically.  The daily interactions you have 
with your children can support their connectedness and help them achieve success.  Thank you for your 
continued support and we look forward to a productive year. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Tom Pritchard 
WJUSD Superintendent 


